Dear Parents/Guardians.

### Flyers:

The link below is our Title I Virtual Summer Packet 2021. This resource gives students the opportunity to practice high leverage skills in English Language Arts and Math over the summer months. Use of these resources is not mandatory or required. However, students may find them useful in better preparing themselves for entry into their next grade level in September.

https://www.freeholdboro.k12.nj.us/Page/5642

# Contacts:

District Social/Emotional Hotline: 732-810-3146.

District technology issues: techstaff@freeholdboro.k12.nj.us

### **COVID Status:**

The district currently has 0 individuals in isolation due to being COVID positive. 1 other individual is in guarantine as a result of travel out of the area.

### **Upcoming Events:**

Mon, Jun 14: Food distribution, virtual students, Freehold Library, 8am-12pm

Mon, Jun 14: Early dismissal

--

Tue, Jun 15: Early dismissal

Tue, Jun 15: 8th grade graduation ceremony (Freehold HS football field [ticketed event], 4pm)

--

Wed, Jun 16: Food distribution, virtual students, Freehold Library, 8am-12pm (final food distribution until 6/28 which will be at PAC only going forward)

Wed, Jun 16: 8th grade breakfast (on Field Hockey field)

Wed, Jun 16: Early dismissal/last day of school

Wed, Jun 16: MP4 and Final Grades on Genesis Parent Portal (12 noon)

\_\_\_\_

Sun, Jun 20: Father's Day

Mon, Jun 21: BOE meeting (virtual and in person) at 7pm

----

Mon, Jun 28: Start 21st Century Academy Programs and Academic Recovery

\_\_\_\_

Mon, Jul 5: Independence Day observed, district closed

Tue, Jul 6: Start SpEd Extended Year, Learning Acceleration, Title III programs

# 2021-2022:

School reopens Thursday, September 9, 2021

We will continue to give updates via these blasts on guidance received from Gubernatorial Executive Orders, as well as the Department of Health and Department of Education guidelines for conducting school in 2021-2022.

To date no written changes have been received to the guidance we have been operating under during 2020-2021, except that the virtual choice option has been removed for next year.

Parents of graduating 8th graders will continue to receive these blasts until Thursday, July 29th when we will "roll over" our students in our computer system from the current year school and grade to next year's school and grade.

Thank you.

Rocco Tomazic Superintendent

